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fifty-gallon drum looking out a little bitty of a cubby 
hole and that is no danger to anyone. So we scoot down 
the track at 70 miles an hour with a hundred carloads of 
coal and one or two men In charge of all that equipment 
but you couldn't put your wife and ten children as I could 
to warn that you can safely transport that combine 26 miles. 
I chink the bill is not necessary and I am going to vote 
against it.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Warner, do you wish to be recog­
nized?

SENATOR WARNER: Mr. President, I would just briefly rise
to support Senator Cullan's effort to make no change. 
Apparently the State Patrol is picking up combines and 
issuing tickets,, and while there seems to be a disagree­
ment between the' agencies as to the effect of the present 
language, if you do not make the change, the things that 
Senator Schmit v/ants to do with his combine still is pro­
hibited. So I think that the change would be beneficial 
in all respects and I would hope to adopt Senator Cullan's 
amendment.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Before we continue, from Senator Schmit's
District there were 54 students from Ashland, Nebraska, K 
through Eighth Grade, teacher Lori Blum. They were in the 
south balcony. In the north balcony as guests of Senator 
Kilgarin, John Barstow of Hancock, Michigan, and Henry and 
Lorraine Wasserburger, parents of Jeff Wasserburger, an 
interr. on one of the committees of the Legislature. All 
of these people were originally in the south balcony. Now 
we are ready to....okay, the motion before the House is 
to return 417E to Select File. All those in favor of that 
motion vote aye, opposed vote no. Record the vote.

CLERK: 28 ayes, 0 nays on the motion to return, Mr.
President.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Okay, the motion is carried. The bill is
returned. Now the motion is to adopt the amendment, and 
that takes 25 votes. All those in favor vote aye, opposed 
vote no. Record.

CLERK: 33 ayes, Mr. President, 0 nays on adoption of the
amendment.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Okay, the motion now is to readvance the
bill to E & R for Engrossment. All in favor of that motion 
say aye. Opposed no. The motion is carried, bill is 
readvanced. The Clerk will read LB 421.
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